
 

 

Family Newsletter- Friday 12th January 
2024 



Welcome back and Happy new year to you all! 

 

Parent Survey  

The parent survey is being given to all parents with children at our school on behalf of the governing 

board.  We are very proud of Shorefields and would like to know your views – your answers and 

comments are confidential if you wish to identify yourself, please feel free to do so.   

Please respond by Friday 26th January 2024.  

 



Diary Dates  

 

• Thursday 25th January Harwich Parents Coffee Morning 

• Friday 26th January Transition event 

• Thursday 1st February Parents Coffee Morning in the café 

• Thursday 8th February Pink Day Dress in Pink for a donation, Cakes etc will be on sale 



 

1 - https://www.facebook.com/photo/?fbid=853182880143257&set=pb.100063546583508.-2207520000 

Edith Elms Special Schools Trust 

Funding available via application—this can be accessed via our school website 

 The trust was set up over 20 years ago and supports the needs of current and former pupils 

of Shorefields School. 

 The trustees meet three times a year and will consider any grant applications for equipment or  services 

that support the educational, social or recreational needs of pupils; they will only consider applications 

that are requested specifically because the pupil has a learning difficulty. 

 Please complete the application form available on the school website, parent/carer tab,  if you wish to 

apply for funding. 

https://www.facebook.com/photo/?fbid=853182880143257&set=pb.100063546583508.-2207520000


 Meetings are held in February, May and October  

School Photographer 

 

IMPORTANT – REGISTER TO VIEW SCHOOL PHOTOS 

  

Carmel Jane Photography visited our School on the 10th January 2024, to take the Individual Photos. 

All Parents are requested to pre-register to enable access to your child’s photographs. Pre-registration is 

required for every photo shoot. Please make sure you do this if you haven’t already done so. 

Registration only takes a minute.  Please visit www.carmeljaneshop.co.uk 

and enter the following code: 

JR2R3GG 

You will then be asked to pre-register with your child's full school register name. 

Once registered, as soon as the photos are available you will receive an automatic email notification to 

inform you that your child's photos are now ready to be viewed and can be purchased.  

Don't miss out pre-register today! 

http://www.carmeljaneshop.co.uk/


 

School Menu- Week 3 

 

Good News Friday 

Pier 2- a pupil spent twenty minutes in their standing frame, whilst accessing the interactive whiteboard! 



Sunshine 7- Went back to Yarra Farm and continued to help build their bug hotel as part of their 

community project.  

Sunshine 6- All enjoyed their first week of trampolining sessions in PE.  

Pier 5- Were all laughing and engaging during their rebound therapy (trampolining session).  

Sunshine 8- Have been working on their communication skills- one pupils said "blue" and one pupil said 

"hello".  

Sunshine 1- Welcomed a new pupil this week and she has settled very well engaging with all activities.  

Sunshine 5- Loved their first week trampolining!  

Sunshine 2- A pupil has started to sign during lessons.  

Sunshine 4- A pupil has said "more" and "bye" for the first time!  

Beach 2- Two students continued to access the communication room and have been working on their 

PECS exchange and reading books.  

Beach 5- Did amazing for the school photos!  

Beach 4- Have welcomed a pupil from another class this week, and he is settling very well.  

Beach 1- A new pupil has moved into the class and is making new friends, and choosing colours with his 

PECS for art work.  

Beach 3- Have been working on building words with letter tiles and one pupil built the word "dog" 

independently.  

Ssunshine 3- Have been working hard on their communication.  

Scouts- A small group of pupils have restarted scouts in school this week and this has been well received.  

The school photos went well on Wednesday!  



 

Makaton Sign of The Week- Thank You  

 

General Updates 

Please can we request that all parents and carers leave their vehicle, where able, to hand over or 

receive their child at the beginning and end of day.  Please wait to use the parking bays directly in 

front of the school for safety. Thank you 

https://youtu.be/Krw6xAFgyCc


Upcoming Events  

 



 



 



 



 



 



Our Designated Safeguarding Team  
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